
FCS Spring Committee Meeting  

05/23/2022 

2021/22 Committee Members: 

1. FCS Instructor: Emma Howard 

2. Administrator: Eddie Creech  

3. Student: Breanna Massey  

4. Parent: Wilma Thomas  

5. Teacher: Robin Sanders  

6. Business Representative: Lacey Sanders  

7. Industry Representative: Jasmine Morales  

Meeting was conducted in-person. All members were welcomed to the meeting and thanked for their 

willingness to participate. 

Discussion Points: 

 The Industrial refrigerator/freezer that Mrs. Maggard (previous Culinary instructor) suggested 

be replaced has been replaced and is now being used to store ingredients for labs for the 

Culinary class. There were two failed attempts to replace the refrigerator/freezer. Perkins funds 

were used to purchase the new refrigerator/freezer. Discussed what Perkins funds are. Perkins 

funds are used to purchase items for the different Pathways ( E-Commerce, Agriculture, JTOTC, 

Web Development, Engineering, etc.) 

 Next, Lacey Sanders (president of FCCLA) was welcomed to share any information regarding 

FCCLA.  

 Talked about opportunity to cook for county-wide baby shower, LMU Event, and student council 

meeting. This allowed for more hands-on experience/learning. Funds were provided by Youth 

Service Center/Cathy York. 

 Discussed need for new lab materials (specifically ladles, serving spoons, and spatulas) and more 

funding for the class. Also talked about how the class is getting no use out of the industrial 

kitchen. Half of it is now used for a classroom.  

 The floor was opened for any questions or concerns. 

 Meeting was closed. Thank everyone for coming. 


